
 
 
 

24 February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 

Clean Up Australia Day 
 
 
Next Friday, 28 February is our annual Clean Up Australia Day around our school.  Each class 
is given an area to tidy up and pick up rubbish. To participate, each child is asked to bring a 
small plastic bag for rubbish, gloves (gardening or washing up variety) and BBQ tongs (if 
desired). Teachers will be supervising and participating in this task also. 
 
At the conclusion our students will be asked to reflect on how, where and why the rubbish was 
left around the school and to develop tactics to keep the school ‘sparkling’.  
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
 
 
Nick John       Annette Wein 
Coordinator       Principal 
 
 


